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Webster- State Senator Mike Nozzolio recently visited students at the Webster Montessori

School where he commended the class for their efforts to support our American troops

serving overseas this holiday season. The students collected nearly 200 pounds of special

holiday candy to be sent to the troops. Senator Nozzolio is assisting in the project by

agreeing to mail the packages overseas. Pictured with Senator Nozzolio and the students is

parent Nancy Peckham and classroom assistant Steve Eckel.


